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Date  Time Nature Details 

9/2/2025 00:49 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with an Ohio State Highway 

Patrol Trooper to take custody of Tyrone D. 

Tobe, age 50 of Gahanna, for an outstanding 

arrest warrant. He was transported to the Tri 

County Regional Jail.  

9/2/2025 08:32 Property Damage 

Crash 

Deputies were sent to the intersection of US 

Route 42 and Wells Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2020 

Freightliner that struck a 2023 Freightliner. 

The driver of the 2020 Freightliner, 

Christopher J Adkins, age 34 of Johnstown, 

was cited for assured clear distance ahead. A 

report was taken #2025-00031473.  

9/2/2025 16:01 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Hilliard Police Officer 

to take custody of Breanna L. Pippin, age 30 

of Hilliard, for an outstanding arrest warrant. 

She was transported to the Tri County 

Regional Jail.  

9/2/2025 17:21 Trespassing A deputy was sent to a property in the 12000 

block of Hinton Mill Road to investigate a 

trespassing complaint involving several 

people walking on private property. No 

report was taken.  

9/2/2025 18:33 Property Damage 

Crash 

Deputies were sent to the interchange of US 

Route 42 and US Route 33 to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2023 

Dodge Durango that was struck by debris. 

No report was taken.  

9/2/2025 18:36 Arrest Warrant As a result of a traffic stop on State Route 

31, a deputy arrested Abdul R. Omar, age 20 

of Hilliard, for an outstanding arrest warrant 



from the Dublin Police Department. Omar 

was turned over to a Dublin Police Officer.  

 

This message is confidential and/or privileged communication intended only for the addressee(s). If you have 

received this communication and any attachments in error, you are strictly prohibited from discussing, 

disseminating, distributing, forwarding, copying, or any other unauthorized use or action based on the content 

of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this 

communication. 


